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 ‘Freemason II’ – on patrol
In 2014, Freemasons on the Central Coast began their working 
relationship with Terrigal Surf Life Saving Club, commencing 
with the provision of pink ‘rashies’ to all Nippers and Seniors 
who participated in Carnivals, as a safety measure.  
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$13,800

Donated 

In the same year Freemasons on the Central Coast donated an Inflatable Rescue 
Boat (IRB) to replace the current model which had seen better days.  It was 
appropriately named ‘Freemason I’.

Did you know that Surf Life Saving – Central Coast was the first Surf Life 
Saving organisation to provide pink ‘rashies’ to their competitors. Their remit 
extends from ‘The Lakes Beach’ in the North to ‘Umina Beach’ in the South, 
a total of 15 beaches.
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‘Freemason II’ and ‘Freemason I’ with Graeme Ingall, Sue and Chris Matthews 
from Freemasons on the Central Coast, with representatives of Terrigal SLSC.

In late 2019, Terrigal Surf Life Saving Club approached Freemasons on the Central 
Coast again, requesting assistance in purchasing another IRB as their current IRB, 
the ‘Freemason I’, was now five years old and a new IRB design had been proven 
to be more appropriate to surf conditions in their area. 

The goal is that ‘Freemason I’ will still be maintained and available as a support 
vessel and as a training IRB, with the new IRB taking over as the primary vessel.

In early March the new IRB, ‘Freemason II’, arrived and testing commenced. Then 
on 21 March, with both IRBs in attendance and raring to go, Freemasons on the 
Central Coast joined with Terrigal Surf Club representatives, at Terrigal Beach for 
the official presentation. 

With the IRB raring to go, Sue and Chris Matthews and Graeme Ingall from the 
‘Freemasons on the Central Coast’ attended.

$28,800

Total 
Donated 
to Terrigal 
SLSC
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Reproduction of any 
photograph shown in this 
media release is allowed, for 
editorial purposes only. For any 
other usage, permission must 
be approved, in writing, from 
the copyright owner. 

Hi-resolution versions of all 
photographs shown in this 
Media Release can be  
downloaded by following the 
link below:

• 21Mar20_TerrigalSLSC_IRB

‘Freemason I’ and ‘Freemason II’ with Graeme Ingall, Sue and Chris Matthews 
from Freemasons on the Central Coast, with representatives of Terrigal SLSC.

‘Freemason II’ with Graeme Ingall, 
Sue and Chris Matthews from 
Freemasons on the Central Coast, with 
representatives of Terrigal SLSC.
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